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August 7 – 13 
Sunnyside Mennonite Church 

Pastors: Charles Geiser, Terri Geiser 

Please pray for La Posada Immigrant Aid Center as it 
begins offering immigration services for people in our 

communities. Pray for a GED Spanish language 
program which will begin providing services this fall. 

Also, pray for wisdom for the coming pastoral transition 
beginning the end of this year as the pastors retire and 
for the Spirit to continue to deepen and energize our 
faith and widen our involvements with our neighbors, 

communities around us, and the world. 
 
 

August 14 – 20 

Walnut Hill Mennonite Church 
Pastors: Ben Bouwman, Carmen Horst 

There are a number of significant things happening 
among the people in our congregation. We welcome 

your prayers as we find ways to best support and care 
for one another amidst the challenges. We also hope to 

look more deeply at our congregational identity and 
mission and welcome your prayers in that process. 

 
 

August 21 – 27 

Waterford Mennonite Church 
Pastors: Cindy Voth, Deron Bergstresser, Katie Misz 

Pray for us as we experience pastoral transitions on our 
team and as we, as a congregation, continue to discern 
how God is inviting us to be faithful followers of Jesus in 

our local and global communities. 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

August 28 – September 3 

Wildwood Mennonite Church 
Contact Person: Janice Wagner 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
Where there is no specific prayer request made, please pray for the congregation and pastor(s) as the Spirit directs you.  

This monthly prayer memo can also be found on the IMMC website: im.mennonite.net 

August 2022 

Love each other as brothers and sisters and honor others more 
than you do yourself. Never give up. Eagerly follow the Holy 
Spirit and serve the Lord. Let your hope make you glad. Be 

patient in time of trouble and never stop praying. 
(Romans 12:10-12, CEV) 
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